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The core vision of our School is to equip our young people for a successful life.

The OFGS Foundation exists to support this vision, which is evident in our mission statement
— Equipping our community to participate in and enjoy a culture of generosity.

To become a whole person of good character we recognise that we need to develop a spirit of
generosity — to find and give generously to something bigger than ourselves. We aim to join
with the School to equip each student with a spirit of generosity as part of their character so
that when they leave our care they will be contributors to society not just consumers. We
believe that this can only be taught by example.

Families at Oxford Falls Grammar School are encouraged to continue making tax-deductible
donations to the Foundation via voluntary donations attached to tuition fee invoices. Every
dollar goes to helping our School provide the facilities that our students enjoy, while ensuring
our fees remain as inclusive as possible. In addition to this, families in our School community
give finances, time and/or other assistance as able, demonstrating generosity

and contributing to the future of our student body.

How Can You Help?

To contribute financially, you may:

e Choose to give a regular tax-deductible donation via tuition fee invoices

¢ Donate a cash amount as you are able

¢ Attend and participate generously in fundraising functions, such as the OFGS Foundation
Dinner

e Commit to a pledge for a period of one year

e Consider a future gift in your will as a bequest to the school

You can make a donation via our online payment facility.



http://www.ofgs.nsw.edu.au/payments

